
Sabbath, September 19, 2020

Welcome & Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Budget Rec'd Over/Under Worship through Giving Ed Eller
2020 Year-to-Date

Church Budget $70,300.00 $70,136.27 ($163.73) Special Music Edna Matinde Pastor: Justin Howard (910) 539-0676
TCA $50,254.00 $41,512.00 ($8,742.00) jhoward@carolinasda.org

Congregational Prayer Shelton Charles Church Website: www.wsfirstsda.org

This week's offering: Church Budget Treasurer: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365

The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard rworley@tullockmanagement.com

"He Suffered" Bulletin: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382

Today 7:20 PM Philippians 3:9-12 WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com
Next Friday 7:10 PM

SUNSET CALENDAR

PROFILES OF GENEROSITY

ANNOUNCEMENTSPRAYER REQUESTS WINSTON-SALEM FIRST SDA CHURCH

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

 Tri-City Academy mortgage as well as the school itself, 
that God would bless their efforts to care for our children 
and provide a great education for them.

 Chris and Amy Meadows. Chris is still suffering with a 
debilitating form of Lyme Disease. Both need our 
prayers!

 Bill O'Donnell, who is receiving treatment for metastatic 
prostate cancer.

Please join us for our Worship Service at 11:00 am in the 
sanctuary or on Zoom.

Join us for Adult Sabbath School on Zoom! At 9:30 am a 
variety of teachers will lead the class and as many as 100 of us 
can join in. Look for the email from the church with the link for 
this week's meeting. Note: there is one link for both Sabbath 
School and church.

Also at 10 am we'll have a Youth Sabbath School class. 
Please send a text to Jamie Schneider at (336) 469-7656 to get 
the link.

PLEASE BE RESPECTFUL OF OTHERS: keep face masks on 
while inside the church. Maintain a 6' social distance. Wash 
hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, 
or if unable, with hand sanitizer, especially after touching often-
touched surfaces.

Thank you for your continued commitment to giving. 
Those of you who are not attending in person still have the 
ability to return your Tithe and Offerings in one of several 
ways:

1. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114 
OR  c/o 7052 Orchard Path Dr., Clemmons, NC 27012

2. Online Giving: https://www.wsfirstsda.org/ 
Then click on Adventist Giving 

3.  Church Drop Box. Located at the church entrance on the 
Family Life Center side.

Offering Envelopes: Anyone needing offering envelopes can 
have them mailed to their home. Contact Rodney Worley, 
Treasurer at rworley@tullockmanagement.com or call (336) 
830-2365 and leave a message.

Prayer Meeting meets on Zoom at 6:00 pm every 
Wednesday. Look for the email with the link. All are welcome.

Please send prayer requests to 
WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

Prayer group via telephone meets Wednesdays to pray 
specifically for our adult children who need God's 
intervention in their lives. You don't have to have adult 
children or be a parent to join this group. Join us at 6:00am 
or 7:10pm. Please call or email Ruth Muze for more 
information. (nyachmuze2@yahoo.com or 336.745.8862).


